
 
 

 
Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to announce that a ‘Learning Through Drama’ after school 
academy will be held on Wednesday afternoons at ‘Splitz’ Dance & 
Performing Arts studio for pupils aged between six and twelve.  The club 

will start on Wednesday 10 January and run until Wednesday 28 March.  
Please note there will be no club on Wednesday 7 March.  The club will 

take place for one hour from 5.00pm to 6.00pm during the spring term.  
 
As with all other activities we ask that you make an advance payment for the 

course, although in special circumstances a weekly payment can be made.  
The course is £4 per session over 10 weeks (five sessions before half 

term and five sessions after) giving a total of £40 to pay.  Please note 
this payment is for the whole spring term.  The closing date for payments 
is Wednesday 13 December 2006.  Please note that cheques will not be 

cashed until the workshops commence in January. 
 

Please be advised that these academies are nearly always full and we can 
only accept the first twenty-five applicants received.  To apply for a place 

please enclose the completed form and the relevant cash or cheque made 
payable to ‘Learning Through Drama’ in a sealed envelope with your name 
and school on the back.  This should be given to Hettie directly or posted to 

the address at the foot of the page. 
 

We hope this academy and/or the summer drama workshop are of interest to 
you and look forward to your continued support, 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Hettie Robinson (Director, Learning Through Drama) 
 

 

‘LTD’ SPRING TERM 2007. 

 
NAME _______________ SCHOOL YEAR ______ DOB _____________ 

 
ADDRESS _______________________TEL______________________ 

 

MEDICAL CONDITIONS______________________________________  
 
E – MAIL ADDRESS ________________________________________ 
 

SIGNED ____________________________ DATE ________________ 
 
HOW WILL YOUR CHILD GET HOME?          COLLECTED          WALK 


